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Monday 16th January 2023 
 

Dear Parents, 
 

St Albans Cathedral – Monday 30th January 2023 
 

As part of our History topic this term on the Romans, we have arranged a trip to St Albans 
Cathedral, for all Year 4 pupils on Monday 30th January 2023. 
 
This will be an excellent opportunity for the children to extend their learning regarding the impact 
that the Romans had on Britain. They will be given the chance to participate in workshop activities 
as well as explore some areas of the Cathedral and find out more about Roman life and look at 
some of the Roman legacies. 
 
The children will be expected to come to school in their school uniform with a warm, waterproof coat 
and we would ask that you provide a packed lunch, in a named disposable bag and an additional 
drink for the children. No glass bottles, sweets or nut products please. 
 
For the trip to go ahead, we ask for £14.00 per child. This includes the cost of transport and 
admission. You can now give permission and pay on school gateway. 
 
Your child will need to be at school for normal time and collected at 3.10pm 
 
We are looking forward to the trip and hope that it will be a great experience for the children.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mrs Abrahams and Miss Margolis 
Year 4 Teaching Team 
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